
 

 

From:  The Middle Master, Andrew Crisp 

 
10 September 2021 

 
Dear parents 
 

4th Year Meet the Tutor Meeting Thursday 23 September 
 
 
We have been pleased to welcome our 4th Years back to the new academic year and to see 
the positive way in which they have started their GCSE courses.   
 
We are delighted that this year we are able to welcome parents onto the school site and I 
hope that many of you will be able to come to our 4th Year Meet the Tutor evening on 
Thursday 23 September.  This will give you an opportunity to meet the tutor and 
housemaster as well as each other.   
 
If you would like to attend, please could I ask that you complete this brief sign-up form so that 
we can organise the catering? 
 
The evening will begin at 7pm with refreshments in each of the houserooms where you will 
be greeted by the Housemaster and 4th Year tutors.  Parking will be available on the school 
site via Park Road.  It is important to note that parking is not permitted on the private roads 
around the school.  Upon arrival, you will be directed to the appropriate house rooms.   
 
The second part of the evening from 8pm will take place in the Amey Theatre where you will 
be given an address by the Headmaster and me.  The evening will end by 8.30pm. 
 
Although I am aware that not all our parents, especially those of our boarders, will be able to 
attend, I look forward to meeting many of you at this event. 
 
From 6.30 to 7.00pm you are most welcome to visit our newest building, which is by the 
coach park.  Faringdon Lodge contains 2 houserooms and the classrooms and break-out 
space of the economics and business department. 
 

Best regards 
 

 

Andrew Crisp 
Middle Master 

https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSdUANbXO29ehmPIp3nEZOSvGSWQ0SmWKGIqLMtUr5F22cQuSw/viewform?usp=sf_link

